
Customers feedback 1
The first winter with my son was about a month and a half, but thanks to the sled 
stroller, I was able to make very enjoyable memories.
Since I used it with my 7-month-old son, I can't hear the ride quality, but I used it by 
sitting with a cushion on his back in addition to the seat I borrowed. He sometimes fell 
asleep during the walk, so he feels comfortable.
I think it is a necessary item for a snowy country.

・It was much easier than walking and shopping with a hug, and I 
enjoyed walking.

・When I put a child on a normal sled, I often look back because I 
am worried, but it is not necessary.

・Without a car, the range of activities will be narrowed in winter, 
but if you have a sled stroller, you can go without hesitation.

・When I first operated it, I didn't know how to do it. From the second time onward, I was able to 
operate it smoothly with my feet. 

・Because there is nothing to protect the child, I am worried about the coldness of the child's body. 

・There is no problem with the subway, but it is difficult for parents to get on the bus alone. (Because 
the main body is heavy) 

・I couldn't put my luggage on it, and if I bought too much, it was difficult to push the sled while carrying 
a large luggage. 

・If the sidewalk is narrow, it will get in the way of passersby.

・If I pull a normal  sled, I can check the surroundings by walking first, but pushing the sled is a little 
worrisome because the child riding the sled will move ahead of me. I couldn't see ahead when there 
was a high snowy mountain, and when I crossed the road, I went while peeking. Also, I was a little 
worried that I couldn't see the child's face.

Like a rear-view mirror, I came up with the idea of 
attaching a smartphone with an in-camera so that the 
child's face can be seen. I actually tried it on my 
smartphone, but the mirror I had at home was a perfect 
fit, so the photo is a mirror version. After all, I was a little 
relieved when I could see the child's face.

Like a car, my boy was in a good mood when he was moving 
and almost slept, but when he stopped, he cried and had a 
hard time, so I had a hard time waiting for traffic lights and 
shopping.

Many people of all ages, men and women, said, "There are 
useful things," "It's nice to be sledging," and "Baby looks 
fun."

Good points 

Improvement points

Others

Yeah!!



Customers feedback 2
I used it to pick up and drop off at the nursery center almost every day. The child on 
board is a child under one and a half years old (weight 10KG). Since my children go to 
different nurseries, we walk 1.5 kilometers one way to pick up and drop off. So a stroller 
that can be used even in winter was an essential item. People tend to think that it is 
better to use a hugging strap, but since I have a slight backache, a long-distance hugging 
strap is physically difficult, there is a lot of luggage at the time of transportation, it is 
dangerous if I slip on a snowy road, Due to such circumstances, the need for a stroller 
was very high.

・Most importantly, it made going out in winter much easier (less 
depressing).

・It is narrower than I expected (as narrow as a regular stroller) and 
easy to use in town.

・The design is not embarrassing on the streets! (With the foot 
cover, it looks like a regular stroller)

・I rode the subway. It is stable in the subway if you lift the wheels 
after you get in.

・ I was impressed that the body of the sled is much lighter than I 
imagined, and it is easier to assemble and fold than the stroller 
around it.

・When I pushed the sled out onto the road, I was surprised at how 
light it ran. Compared to ordinary sleds where the entire bottom 
surface is in contact, pipe sleds have only a thin ski-like plate with a 
contact surface, so the lightness is completely different!

To be honest, I personally helped so much that there is nothing wrong with it, but I noticed it, and if this 
is the case, it's even better! & I will describe it from the viewpoint that it will be a hint when improving 
something in the future. 

・From January to early March, which is the high season of snow, it was necessary to cover it because 
there was intermittent snowfall day and night. 

・The position of the handle is slightly lower than that of a general stroller ⇒ If you press it for more 
than an hour, you will get tired. (Height 163 cm) 

・Since the front wheels do not rotate 360 degrees, it is a little inconvenient to change direction. 

・Since the pedal part for switching between sled and wheel is small, it is difficult to kick with rugged 
winter shoes such as SOREL. (Since the shoes are big, it feels like you're stuck in a space with pedals)

The magnitude of the vibration caused by the 
unevenness of the snowy road was 
unexpectedly large. My child was one and a half 
years old and was pleased with the vibration.

When I was using it, I was often the center of 
attention by people on the street. Elderly 
people, nursery school teachers, and mothers 
on the street said to me "There is such a 
convenient thing now!" I explained to them 
each time. 

Good points 

Improvement points

Others



I put on a cover for a stroller on 
the market. I attached it with a 
stroller clip.


